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Top DEP Stories 
 
Towanda Daily Review: Local agriculture branches gather for Senator Yaw’s annual breakfast 
http://www.thedailyreview.com/news/2017-09-
15/Today%27s_Top_Stories/Local_agriculture_branches_gather_for_Senator_Yaws.html 
 
Mentions 
 
Clearfield Progress News: Curwensville Boro nixes sewage exemption at local Moose lodge 
http://www.theprogressnews.com/news/curwensville-boro-nixes-sewage-exemption-at-local-moose-
lodge/article_a1065f73-59e7-5391-82aa-f00d64120561.html  
 
DuBois Courier-Express: No more sewage exemption for Curwensville Moose Lodge 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/no-more-sewage-exemption-for-curwensville-moose-
lodge/article_10c4a404-aaca-5b7a-b88a-f83bac8adfdb.html  
 
Air 
 
WJAC: Auto emissions upgrades for equipment could be costly in Cambria County 
http://wjactv.com/news/local/auto-emissions-upgrades-for-equipment-could-be-costly-in-cambria-
county  
 
Budget 
 
Delco News Network: Delco lawmakers push severance tax as cure to Pa. budget crisis   
http://www.delconewsnetwork.com/news/region/delco-lawmakers-push-severance-tax-as-cure-to-pa-
budget/article_89077166-034f-504a-b9b2-73ac510f69ad.html 
 
Climate Change 
 
Centre Daily Times: After storms’ devastation, no change in Capitol Hill climate debate 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/politics-government/national-politics/article173245021.html  
 
Lock Haven Express: The Double C (letter to the editor) 
http://www.lockhaven.com/opinion/letters-to-the-editor/2017/09/the-double-c/  
 
Tribune-Review LTE: No 'canard' 
http://triblive.com/opinion/letters/12704392-74/no-canard  
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Bradford Era: Improvements planned for Cherry Springs State Park 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/improvements-planned-for-cherry-springs/article_a3d86aec-98eb-
11e7-bb33-63b406886ee9.html  
 
Post-Gazette: New trail would link Montour Trail, South Park 
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http://www.post-gazette.com/local/south/2017/09/15/New-trail-would-link-Montour-Trail-South-
Park/stories/201709140028  
 
Your Erie: Golf course work to be carefully watched 
http://www.yourerie.com/news/local-news/golf-course-work-to-be-carefully-watched/811378504  
 
Energy 
 
GANT Daily: After Irma, it’s time to take our power grid underground 
http://gantdaily.com/2017/09/12/after-irma-its-time-to-take-our-power-grid-underground/  
 
Daily American: New Cambria County power plant project 'ahead of schedule' 
http://www.dailyamerican.com/ourtownjohnstown/new-cambria-county-power-plant-project-ahead-
of-schedule/article_ff224772-98c5-11e7-909f-33d38f0f4508.html  
  
Post-Gazette: After generations working in coal, young West Virginians are finding jobs in solar 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/companies/2017/09/14/After-generations-
working-in-coal-young-West-Virginians-are-finding-jobs-in-solar/stories/201709130120 
 
Mining 
 
Post-Gazette: EPA will reconsider Obama-era safeguards on coal waste 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/policy-powersource/2017/09/14/EPA-will-
reconsider-Obama-era-safeguards-on-coal-waste/stories/201709140267 
 
Tribune-Review: Pennsylvania coal production up by 20 percent from 2016 
http://triblive.com/state/pennsylvania/12734908-74/pennsylvania-coal-production-up-by-20-percent-
from-2016 
 
Oil and Gas  
  
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier: Taxing natural gas will deflate PA’s economy (op-ed) 
http://www.rocket-courier.com/news/2017-09-
14/Letters/Taxing_Natural_Gas_Will_Deflate_PAs_Economy.html  
 
Philadelphia Tribune: Fracking near Delaware River close to ban   
http://www.phillytrib.com/fracking-near-delaware-river-close-to-ban/article_77f22e40-904a-595a-
aa82-8ed99d4e05b1.html 
 
Philadelphia Newsworks: Pinelands Commission approves South Jersey pipeline, construction could 
begin soon   
http://www.newsworks.org/index.php/local/item/107197-pinelands-commission-approves-south-
jersey-pipeline-construction-could-begin-soon?_topstory 
 
Chester County Daily Local: West Goshen presses pipeline issues 
http://www.dailylocal.com/general-news/20170915/west-goshen-presses-pipeline-issues 
 
Morning Call: Regulators take step to ban Delaware River gas fracking 
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http://www.mcall.com/news/nationworld/mc-nws-delaware-river-basin-fracking-ban-20170913-
story.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Another hedge fund pressures EQT to split drilling and pipeline assets 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/companies/2017/09/14/Another-hedgefund-
pressures-pittsburgh-EQT-to-split-marcellus-shale-drilling-and-pipeline-assets-rice-
energy/stories/201709140144  
 
Post-Gazette: Monroeville approves seismic testing ordinance 
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/east/2017/09/15/Monroeville-approves-seismic-testing-
ordinance/stories/201709130142 
 
Radiation Protection 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Three Mile Island fights once again for its nuclear survival 
http://www.philly.com/philly/business/energy/nuke17-headline-here-20170914.html 
 
Vector Management 
 
Centre Daily times: They survived the hurricane; now a “mosquito explosion” could be coming 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/nation-world/national/article173177256.html  
 
Phoenixville Patch: 2 Humans Contract West Nile Virus In Chester County 
https://patch.com/pennsylvania/phoenixville/2-humans-contract-west-nile-virus-chester-county 
 
Waste 
  
WJAC: Century-old Johnstown building to be torn down, replaced 
http://wjactv.com/news/local/century-old-johnstown-building-to-be-torn-down-replaced  
 
Post-Gazette: Group that feeds the hungry expands into five counties 
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/region/2017/09/15/412-Food-Rescue-expands-to-include-724-
Food-Rescue/stories/201709110197 
 
Water 
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier: New report projects increased rates for flood insurance 
http://www.rocket-courier.com/news/2017-09-
14/Local_News/New_Report_Projects_Increased_Rates_for_Flood_Insu.html 
 
Centre Daily Times: This “monster fatberg” weighs more than a whale, and it’s stuck in London’s sewers 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/nation-world/world/article172894746.html  
 
Towanda Daily Review: Supervisors may pursue a River Town designation for Wysox Township 
http://www.thedailyreview.com/news/2017-09-
14/Local/Supervisors_may_pursue_a_River_Town_designation_fo.html  
 
Bradford Era: Sheetz gains preliminary approval for Lantz corners development 
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http://www.bradfordera.com/news/sheetz-gains-preliminary-approval-for-lantz-corners-
development/article_fe76fba8-981e-11e7-b703-938333751180.html  
 
DuBois Courier-Express: DuBois City replaces sewer line 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/dubois-city-replaces-sewer-line/article_ed9f1e76-2b62-576f-
aa83-3cbe9ba00f22.html  
 
Centre County Gazette:  Toll Bros. protest:  100 days and counting 
http://www.statecollege.com/news/centre-county-gazette/toll-bros-protest-100-days-and-
counting,1473728/  
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier:  Wysox holds public hearing on River Park improvements 
http://www.rocket-courier.com/news/2017-09-
14/Front_Page/Wysox_Holds_Public_Hearing_on_River_Park_Improveme.html  
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: In Irma's wake, millions of gallons of sewage and wastewater are bubbling up 
across Florida 
http://www.philly.com/philly/news/nation_world/in-irmas-wake-millions-of-gallons-of-sewage-and-
wastewater-are-bubbling-up-across-florida-20170915.html 
 
Scranton Times: Pennsylvania American Water releasing water from Lake Scranton to inspect dam 
http://thetimes-tribune.com/news/pennsylvania-american-water-releasing-water-from-lake-scranton-
to-inspect-dam-1.2242358 
 
Times News: Springside sportsmen club continues creek clean up 
http://www.tnonline.com/2017/sep/13/springside-sportsmen-club-continues-creek-clean 
 
WESA: Michigan Doctor Who Helped Expose Lead Crisis Honored By Heinz Family Foundation 
http://wesa.fm/post/michigan-doctor-who-helped-expose-lead-crisis-honored-heinz-family-
foundation#stream/0 
 
Daily American: Authority looks to incentivize water system growth 
http://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/authority-looks-to-incentivize-water-system-
growth/article_bcc0e398-1a76-52ad-93de-dd5b6b8ee8f8.html  
 
Herald-Standard: Local pediatricians emphasize importance of testing young children for lead levels 
http://www.heraldstandard.com/news/local_news/local-pediatricians-emphasize-importance-of-
testing-young-children-for-lead/article_9dca7a75-2011-54dd-9516-a7d03b526ec9.html 
 
Beaver County Times; South Heights neighborhood evacuated after epoxy odor fills homes 
http://www.timesonline.com/news/local_news/south-heights-neighborhood-evacuated-after-epoxy-
odor-fills-homes/article_a4fec7d8-996b-11e7-a2d5-c790031a83fc.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Sewer situation solved for homes along Pucketa Creek in Westmoreland County 
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/westmoreland/2017/09/15/Sewer-situation-solved-for-homes-
along-Pucketa-Creek-in-Westmoreland-County/stories/201709140024 
 
Post-Gazette LTE: Preventing lead poisoning must be the goal 
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http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2017/09/15/Preventing-lead-poisoning-must-be-the-
goal/stories/201709150045  
 
Miscellaneous 
 
KDKA: Route That Includes Pittsburgh Named As Finalist In Global Hyperloop Competition 
http://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2017/09/14/pittsburgh-hyperloop-finalist/  
 
PublicSource: Video: Facebook Live interview with Director of the Allegheny County Health Department 
Karen Hacker 
http://publicsource.org/video-facebook-live-interview-with-director-of-the-allegheny-county-health-
department-karen-hacker/  
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